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April 11, 2017 
 
 
Mayor and Members of Municipal Council 
 
 
Re:    Emergent Motion – Change in Meeting Location- May 23, 2017 Planning and Environment 

Committee Meeting 
 
It is anticipated that there will be significant public interest in the items that will be placed on the May 
23, 2017 Planning and Environment Committee Agenda.  There is concern that the Council 
Chambers and overflow rooms will not be of sufficient capacity to accommodate members of the 
public.  In order to ensure the health and safety of the individuals attending the meeting and to 
provide an opportunity for the public to participate in the meeting, we respectfully request 
authorization to change the location of the meeting to the Wolf Performance Hall, 251 Dundas Street. 
 
We therefore request support of the following motion: 
 

“That pursuant to section 20.1 of the Council Procedure By-law, leave BE GIVEN for the 
introduction of an emergent motion to permit the May 23, 2017 Planning and Environment 
Committee meeting to be held at the Wolf Performance Hall (251 Dundas Street) in order to 
accommodate the high volume of members of the public anticipated to be in attendance at 
the meeting.” 
 

Should the emergent motion pass, we request support of the following motion: 
 

“That pursuant to Section 2.6 of the Council Procedure By-law, the Civic Administration BE 
DIRECTED to make the necessary arrangements for the May 23, 2017 meeting of the 
Planning and Environment Committee to be held at the Wolf Performance Hall (251 Dundas 
Street) in order to ensure the health and safety of the high volume of members to the public 
anticipated to be in attendance at the meeting.” 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

                                       
 
Councillor T. Park      Councillor M. Cassidy 
Councillor, Ward 13      Councillor, Ward 5   
     


